
UCSSL Seeks Players for 2021 Softball Season 
 
The Union County Senior Softball League is seeking experienced 
players for its slow pitch softball season in both its 50+ Division (born 
1971 or earlier) and its 60+ Division (born 1961 or earlier). 
 

Each team plays two games per week beginning in mid-May and 

ending with league playoffs in late August. 

 

New this year is a 70+ Division (born 1951 or earlier) which we 

expect will be playing Thursday morning doubleheaders. 

 

If interested, contact the league commissioner at: 

UCSSL938@comcast.net or (908) 232-0477. 

 
Peter G. Osborn 
UCSSL Commissioner 
938 Summit Avenue 
Westfield 07090 
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